
YEW TREE COMMUNITY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER – 11TH MARCH 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   EASTER HOLIDAYS  
We break up for Easter on Tuesday 9th April and return to school on Wednesday 24th 

April. 

 

Message for Mrs Buckley/Mr Bhatti……… 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name ___________________ Class____________________   

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

Please remember that this Tuesday and Thursday is parents’ evening.  This is a great 

opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher to check on progress and behaviour.  

You will have already had a letter about this.  If you haven’t already please contact school 

to make an appointment. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Thanks for your support last week.  Lots of the children took part and looked fantastic as 

animals and it was also good to see so many of the staff joining in as well.  I know most of 

the children had a really good day. 
 

 
This Friday 15th March is comic relief’s RND and as usual we will be supporting this good 

cause at Yew Tree.  To celebrate this we will be allowing children to come in non-uniform 

(preferably wearing red) for a £1 donation on Friday 11th March. 

  ATTENDANCE PRIZES  

Remember each child with 100% attendance this term will receive an Easter egg on 

Tuesday 9th April.  Please continue to send your child in to school every day and on time. 

 

Thanks for your continued support. 


